
 
 
 
September 4, 2024 
 
16 MEMBERS PRESENT  
 
President Hardwick called the meeting to order and led us in the pledge of allegiance 
 
Minutes of the previous meeting were read and a motion was made by Carol Bergstrom and seconded 
by Caroline Mann to approve the minutes as read.  Motion carried. 
 
Ed presented the financial report.    Clubhouse is rented for September 21st.  Motion to approve the 
Treasurer’s report made by Dennis Gjerseth and seconded by Alex Larson and motion carried.   
 
OLD BUSINESS 
 
CAR SHOW – President Hardwick reported that Wade June is not interested in doing the car show 
anymore and questioned whether the club wanted to take this over.   Ed reported that in the past this has 
been a good money maker for us.   A  motion was made by Duane Gjerseth and seconded by Ken Hart 
to do the car show in 2025 on Saturday of Memorial Weekend – May 24th.   Motion carried.   
 
HUNTER’S SAFETY  - 18 students finished the course – 24 had started.  It went very well and we 
hope to do it again next spring 
 
SHOOTING RANGE – A motion was made by Alex Larson to set the hours for use of the shooting 
range to be 9 to 7 pm, 7 days a week.  Motion seconded by Doug Parker.  Motion carried.   
 
PORK STEAK FEED –  The club will manage the bar during the pork steak feed on October 12th.  Ed 
will pick up Liquor license 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
 
Jack Iktiari asked if we could do a new membership photo at our next meeting.    
 
Meeting meals –Ed Schufletowski and Doug Parker volunteered for next month’s meal. 
 
Motion to adjourn at 7:25 by Dennis Gjerseth and seconded by Duane Gjerseth.  Motion carried. 
 
 


